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Support impacted by severe weather event

EventsAir's head office in South East Queensland, Australia, has been impacted by Cyclone Alfred.

As a result, our support team has been impacted and are working at reduced capacity.

We ask that you help us prioritize by only submitting urgent issues during this period.

Our team are working hard to assist you as quickly as possible, under difficult circumstances. We greatly

appreciate your patience and understanding, and apologize for any delays.

We'll keep you updated as the situation evolves.



